
OCTOBER IS RESPECT LIFE MONTH! 
St. Mary Parish Respect Life 

Invites you to a screening of the critically-acclaimed 

 

“The 40 Film” 
 

Join us for a viewing of this important film and a talk by 
Maureen Ciardiello, Coordinator of Respect Life Ministry, 

Diocese of Bridgeport 

 
Friday, October 7, 2016 7-9 PM 

St. Mary Parish Hall 
183 High Ridge Avenue 

Ridgefield, CT 06877 

 
40 was released in conjunction with the 40th anniversary of Roe vs. Wade. 
It is an informative and inspiring documentary that features deeply personal 
interviews and stories that address some of the heated key issues 
surrounding the pro-life/pro-choice debate. Maureen Ciardiello will speak 
about area efforts to offer choices and healing to women (and men) and 
ways we can reach out with compassion and mercy. 
 

  
 

The movie is FREE of charge and is suitable for 7th & 8th graders (with parents) and up. 
For more information, contact the Parish Office 203-438-6538. 

Wherever you 

stand on this 

issue, please 

come to be 

informed and 

inspired! 


